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HOLLYWOOD COURTHOUSE TO CLOSE ON THURSDAY, JAN. 9, DUE 
TO SUNSET FIRE 

 
The Hollywood Courthouse, located at 5925 Hollywood Boulevard, Los Angeles, will be closed for business on 

Thursday, Jan. 9, as it is in the Sunset Fire’s mandatory evacuation zone.  

Most matters scheduled for Thursday, Jan. 9, at the Hollywood Courthouse will be continued with notice 

provided by counsel. Writs hearings with a statutory deadline will be handled remotely.  

For information on additional courthouse closures, if any, visit the Court’s website, www.LACourt.org, and 

follow the Court on X (@LASuperiorCourt) and Threads (@LASuperiorCourt). 

 

http://www.lacourt.org/
mailto:publicinfo@lacourt.org
https://twitter.com/LASuperiorCourt
mailto:publicinfo@lacourt.org
http://www.lacourt.org/
https://x.com/LASuperiorCourt
https://www.threads.net/@lasuperiorcourt

